
 

 

This weekly review is also available on the School’s website. 

ROSEWOOD  
WEEKLY REVIEW   

Week ending 30.11.18 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week we have spent a lot of time rehearsing, of course, and the children are 

doing really well learning the songs and their lines. It is all coming together nicely!  We 

also very much enjoyed the children’s speeches this week. We had a huge range of 

subjects that we all appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Alexander 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY AND NOTICES 
 Friday 7th December Acorn Nativity 

 Christmas Capers Saturday 1st  December 2.00 to 4.00pm 

 KS1 and KS2 (years 3, 4, 5 and 6) Christmas productions:  11 and 12 December 

 Christmas lunch :  14 December 

 Carol by Candlelight Service at Bourn Church: 18th December (6pm) 

 End of term:  19th December 

New spellings - Interest,experiment, potatoes,favourite, 

imagine,material,promise,opposite, minute, increase 

 
  

English: The children are at the final stages of their information text about an instrument 

of their choice. We have looked at what makes a good information text, particularly what 

will hook the reader in to read our writing. We have continued to work hard on the 

structure of our sentences and using conjunctions. We have also been making sure that we 

arrange our writing into paragraphs. 

 

Other Subjects. We have managed to find time to squeeze in some Science work this week. 

The children investigated ‘what is the best material to muffle a sound’? The children have 

very much enjoyed time playing hockey in P.E. this term. They have learnt skills including a 

slap and push pass, Indian dribbling, and how to work as a team.  
 

Maths: Our main focus has continued to be multiplication. We began the week by using  

i-pads to play some multiplication games. We have been using the grid method to multiply 2-

digit numbers by 1 digit. Extra practice can be found on the BBC Skillswise page, game-

written-multiplication. We have been also been making links with our known multiplication and 

division facts. We finished the week by using ‘chunking’ to divide with no remainders.  


